
‭Greenville Conservation Commission‬
‭October 9, 2023 Meeting Minutes‬

‭The meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara‬
‭Guay, and Stacy DelVal. The minutes from the September meeting were read and‬
‭approved.‬

‭There are no updates on Pilgrim Foods.‬

‭The Souhegan River is high.‬

‭Nashua River Watershed - nothing new to report.‬

‭21 Chamberlin Street (No 6 Mill) Map 5 Lot 132-2 and lot 132 - meeting of the zoning‬
‭board has been continued again at the request of the applicant.‬

‭Natural Resources Inventory - nothing new to report as yet‬

‭New Business:‬

‭RSA 41:`14a Sale of Map 3 Lot 1-2 (formerly Taft property, across from Depot‬
‭- hydrant up on the hill )  - request for response by Selectmen - we approve - Marshall‬
‭will send a letter to the Selectmen.‬

‭Stacy DelVal - letter of resignation received and accepted.‬

‭Our next meeting will be on November 13th at 7pm.‬


